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Our ref: OIA 21 - 29  
 
15 July 2021 
 

 
Email-  
 
Tēnā koe
 
Re: Official Information Act 1982 Request – Briefing Reports 
 
I refer to your email dated 22 June 2021 to the Education Review Office requesting the following 
information: 
 
(i) 27 May 2021 M21-49 Evaluation of the COVID-19 response package for Auckland students 

(ii) 24 March 2021 M21-9 Ministry of Education and Maori Medium National Project – Te Kura 

Huanui 

(iii) 22 March 2021 M21-25 ERO Te Reo Maori in English-medium Work Programme 

 

Your request under item (i) will be publicly available in mid-August 2021. I am refusing your request 

under section 18(d) of the OIA. 

Your request for items (ii) and (iii) will soon be publicly available on ERO’s website - Briefing reports  

 
Ngā mihi 

 

Lynda Pura-Watson 

Deputy Chief Executive Evaluation and Review Māori 

Te Tari Arotake Mātauranga| Education Review Office   

National Office 
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